
 

PICTORIAL REPORT 

Safer Holidays and Reconcilliation IRC Activation 

13 December 2023: Bosman Train Station, Taxi rank, Marabastaad taxi and bus station in Pretoria, Tshwane, Gauteng 

 

On 13 December 2023, the GCIS IRC team held IRC safer holiday activation in Marabastaad and Bosman, city of Tshwane, Gauteng. 

The teams communicated with the public, marketed GCIS, made awareness on Safer Holidays and reconciliation month, distributed 

flyers, SA Constitution booklets, GCIS Gender-Based Violence and Femicide leaflets, IRC leaflets, anti-corruption leaflets and 

Vuk’uzenzele newspapers and leaflets and as well as communicating safer holidays key Messages and reconciliation messages. 

The teams also encouraged community members to stay safe during the holidays. Below are the pictorial highlights of the event. 



 
GCIS officials engaging with the commuters in Marabastaad taxi rank and Bus Station. 



 

 
   

   

    GCIS officials interacting with the community members in Bosman Taxi rank during the activation to make awareness of 
safer holidays and to encourage them to stay safe on the roads. 

    



 

 

GCIS officials interacting with the commuters in Bosman Train station. 
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